
 
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION 
Opposite: Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi-110003 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

File No. DTL/Misc/2017  
Date: 19.01.2017  

 
 

Subject:  Receipt of Applications for Issue/Conversion of CPL 
 
It is for the information for the public that with effect from 30th January 2017, the 

submission of documents and scrutiny thereto for fresh issue of CPL will be done on 
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday at DGCA HQ’s reception in two stretches as per the 
timing given below.  

 
From 1030Hrs to 1230Hrs  
From 1400Hrs to 1600Hrs  
 
Application along with enclosures as listed in DGCA website must be complete 

as per the stipulated requirements and arranged in sequential manner, failing which 
the application will not be accepted.  

 
This is for strict compliance of all concerned. This supersedes previous Public 

Notice dated 25.01.2016. 
 

 
 Director General of Civil Aviation 


